

Message From the President



Dear BPW Members,

I am honored to serve as your 104th State President. Organized in 1919, the Federation's aim was to bring together an alliance of diverse individuals, dedicated to improving the professional, personal, economic, and educational outlook of women.

These last few years the pandemic has affected our ability to empower, advocate, and educate. However, the tide has turned. We can return to what we know best! We can be effective in our State, our districts, and communities. There are so many needs, issues, and opportunities that are awaiting our influence.

I have chosen the theme "Together We Can Do It." It is my pledge to collaborate with the members of this organization to rebuild its brand, strengthen its membership, and build effective programs. However, I cannot do it alone. I need each of you to commit to rebuilding this organization. Together We Can Do It! This is our time. We can regain our influence throughout the State if we bring our ideas, knowledge, skills, and abilities together and make methodical steps in rebuilding this organization as the premier body it should be.

Together We Can Do It!

Yours in BPW,

Rene T. Hollins